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BevCam Executive Director’s Report  
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PRODUCTION AND OUTREACH 
 

 

 

 

On July 12, the 101
st
 Airborne Division 

Association sponsored a veterans fishing 

trip out of Plum Island. It was a warm, 

sunny day with good food, great fishing 

and warm camaraderie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homecoming festivities for 2016 kicked off on Friday 

July 29 with an evening of music featuring Bonnie 

Rynkowski’s Choral group performing classical 

numbers and show tunes before an appreciative 

audience at Lynch Park.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Beverly Gran Prix bicycle races took over the 

downtown streets on the evening of July 29. A 

BevCam crew set up cameras at strategic locations 

to capture the action as bicycle racing fever gripped 

the city.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The “Captains Lady” gets ready to cast off from Plum Island for a day of fishing   

Robert Dokes captures Homecoming action on a beautiful evening at Lynch Park  

Participants in the Women’s State Championship race get ready for the start signal 



Executive Director’s Report Page 2 

 

 

 

 

On June 26
th

, the “What’s Happening” series 

welcomed State Senator Joan Lovely to their 

program. Producers/hosts George Binns, Gail 

Burke and Elliott Margolis contiunue to feature 

local political commentary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Derek Maxfield continues to tape his popular show 

series “Half Hour of Health” for a second year. He 

combines health tips and easy-to-do exercises which 

can be performed at home with minimal equipment.   

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

On July 28, ED Walt Kosmowski did some outreach 

on an Essex River Cruise sponsored by the Beverly 

Rotary Club. Camaraderie, refreshments, and a 

beautiful sunset made for a memorable event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking through the control room window as the “What’s Happening” show tapes  

Derek Maxfield demonstrates arm presses using rubber band stretchers    

Participants on the Rotary Essex River cruise enjoy a beautiful sunset 


